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To the Resident/ Businesses 

Important Information Inside 

Notice of Works — Bay View Terrace 

22 October 2024 

Dear Resident/Business owner 

Tree pruning along Bay View Terrace 

The Town would like to advise the street trees in the CBD along Bay View Terrace between Gugeri 

Street and St Quentin’s Avenue are having formative pruning undertaken. Our contractors will 

be using battery operated chainsaw machinery and a leaf blower in the area, but will be chipping 

branches off site. They will need to close off car bays at selected trees to ensure the safety of our 

operators and to ensure no damage to parked and traveling vehicles. 

Works are expected to occur after hours between Sam and 8am on Tuesday 29 October 2024. 

While it is inevitable that works of this nature will cause some noise and inconvenience, every 

effort will be made to ensure that this is kept to a minimum. The Town has aimed for a time to 

minimise disruption for both the businesses and residents of the area. 

If you have any queries regarding this project or would like further information, please contact 

me on 9285 4300. 

Yours sincerely 

{<r 

Jen Steyn 

Urban Forest Officer 

Number One Claremont 

308 Stirling Highway CLAREMONT WA 6010 PO Box 54 CLAREMONT WA 6910 

Phone (08) 9285 4300 toc@claremont.wa.gov.au 
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